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Hoasrs. Parker and Landin, 
013 H. Charles Street, 
Baltimore, I arylund. 

Gontlenont 

I beg to •itiuHlXim your favor of 
ITavanber 30th. The State Controller, I*. r'illi«B 3, 
Gordy, Jr., T5ho is a raeriber of the Board of Public 
' orks, has kindly acroed to give preliminary oonoif-
oration to the orehitocts who are applying for the 
onorial Hall of Records. I do not think it r/ill 
be necessary for the Board of Public ".orks to have 
these architects appear before then as you su/ipst, 
but I nill a.prooiate it if you trill send Ir. Gordy 
a statement of the work which your firm has done 
with particular reference to colonial architocturo. 

Tory truly yours, 

Governor. 
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B D W A H D L . P A U I I i a , J R . A . I. 
W I L L I A M D . I A M D I N , A . I . A . 

J . S W I N G W I L L I S , A . I . A . 
M I L L A R D E . D O N A L D S O N 

P A L M E R A N D LAMDIN 
A R C H I T E C T S 

3 1 3 N . C H A R L E S S T R E E T B A L T I M O R E 

November 30, 1951 

To 
The Honorable Albert C. Ritchie 
Governor of Maryland 
The Executive Mansion 
Annapolis, Maryland 

Your Excellency: 

We note from a memorandum received from the 
Baltimore Chapter, A.I.A., that the name of our.firm has 
been included in a list of six architects recommended to 
you in connection with Memorial Hall of Records. 

We would appreciate it very much if we 
could appear before you or your Board of Public Works and 
have an opportunity to present more concrete evidence of 
our qualifications to perform such services. 

We have never had the honor of an assignment 
of work for the State, though we are both natives of 
Maryland and have spent our entire business life in the 
State. 

If you should feel that it would be useful 
for us to appear before your board, we shall be happy to do 
so at any time you may designate. 

Very r e s p e c t f u l l y 

PALMER^Afiil LAMDIN 

ELP:MN 



November B8, 1931 

Hon. John M. Roquardt, 
55 Iglehart Building, 
Baltimore, Maryland. 

Dear Jaok:-

I have your terror of November 87 th, about 
Messrs. Palmor and Larabdin. Six architoots 
havo boon reoamendod to tho Board of Public 
"orks as tho moat ©xperlonoed along Colonial 
linos, but I do not know that wo will confine 
oursolvos to thoso six. I rathor think that 
any one ought to have the right to bo consider­
ed who applios. Palmor and Lambdin, however, 
are on tho list and will certainly bo given a 
good "look over", 

1th best widhos, I am, 

Gincorely yours, 

Governor. 
R-L 
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J O H N R E Q U A R D T 

B A L T I M O R E 

November 27, 1931, 

Dear Governor* 

The Hall of Record at Annapolis, as I under­

stand it, is to be built by one of six architects. 

Palmer & Iambdin are on this list. They built my house. 

I think they are really qualified to design a building 

that will be one of the lasting monuments t© your admin­

istration. I really believe this. So many build­

ings are erected without beauty that when you come across 

one with beauty it attracts everyone. 

Hoping to see you soon, I am -

Sincerely yours, 

Hon* Albert G. Ritchie, 

Governor of Maryland, 

Annapolis, Maryland. 


